
Friday 29th September, 2023

Dear Year 2 families,

Re: Local class trip

Year 2 is off on a fun and informative tour of our local area to complement our geography
learning on the afternoon of Friday 13th October. This links to our geography unit Map It!

We will be conducting fieldwork by collecting traffic data around Shoreditch Park and roads
surrounding our school.

Please ensure your child wears appropriate clothing for the weather (a warm, waterproof
jacket and shoes) and ensure any medication is in school as it will need to be brought along
on the trip. Children will be having lunch in school as usual.

Kind regards,

Ms Lyndon

Year 2 Class teacher


